
Happy Holidays! 

Starting in January, we'll be sending class newsletters every 2-4 weeks as we gear 
up for our reunion. Please let us know if you have any events or information you'd 
like to include. 

Our 35th reunion (May 30-June 2) is coming together with over 150 
classmates involved in planning a memorable weekend. The draft schedule is a 
work in progress. Registration will launch in March along with the option for on-
campus housing. If you want to stay in a local hotel look here hotel blocks. Book now 
- with all classes having reunions at the same time hotels are filling quickly. 

Pre-Reunion Events (*that require advance registration) 

Register now for the Boston Wine Dinner on Sunday, January 20, 2024. Join 
classmates for conversation and a delicious catered dinner at a Emily Davidson's 
house in Jamaica Plain. Questions? Reach out to Sara Barcan. 

 

Come have fun in the sun! Join us at the Palm Springs Pre-Reunion 
Weekend March 1-3, 2024. Enjoy desert hikes, art/architecture, and conversations 
by the pool. Hotel rooms can been booked here. It's high season with limited 
availability and selling out quickly. If you want more info contact Jeff Behrens. 
  

   

 



A full list of pre-reunion events is here. (LA, SF, DC, PA and more!) 

Attention Choir Singers! Classmate Jeffrey Bernstein, choral conductor, 
composer and founding director of the Pasadena Chorale, will convene a choir 
of classmates at our Class Memorial Service on Saturday June 1, 2024 at 11 
AM in Memorial Church. If you enjoy choral singing, we encourage you to join. 
A detailed schedule and sign-up form will be available in January. 

Class Dues: Help make our reunion inclusive and memorable. Please 
consider a contribution to subsidize the reunion, enhance events, and provide 
financial aid to classmates. Any contribution of any amount to the Class of 
1989 is greatly appreciated! 

Harvard Today: With so much bad news about Harvard let's take a moment to 
remember all the good parts of our undergraduate experience and take a peek 
at what today's Harvard undergrads are doing with their spare time. And 
here is a H-Yule Log to set the holiday mood.  

Wishing all of you a happy, healthy, and meaningful holiday season. We can't 
wait to see you in Cambridge this spring (or in other cities sooner)! 

Cheers, 

 

Carolyn Magnani, Jeff Behrens, Jonathan Fernandez, Lisa Hampton, Lori 
Rutter 
 

 

 


